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PARKS MONTHLY MEETING MINUTES 

December 9, 2020 

Attendees: 

Matthew Weyer 

Mike Steffe 

Jill Schipp 

Tom Lueken 

Christine Stephenson (DC Herald) 

The meeting started at 4:30 pm. The board read over the minutes from the November meeting. Mike 

made a motion to approve, Jill seconded, all were in favor. Reviewed finances from the October 

meeting. Jill made a motion to approve, Mike seconded, all were in favor. 

COVID-19 items 

Matt talked to Chris about sanitation and they talked about keeping it going until the end of the year. 

We will revisit the park's sanitation approach at the beginning of the year after budgets are finalized. 

5th Street Little League Fields 

Brady Gunselman finished the field work that they wanted to get finished this year. The remaining work 

will finish in the spring. Matt followed up with Paul Ruhe with the Mobel Foundation about our ideas, 

but he hasn't heard back. 

Old Town Lake 

Jill noted that we are received $1,310.00 from All Star Sports for the Old Town Lake apparel effort. A 

check will be provided by them, and it will be deposited into the Old Town Lake Fund. 

Squirrels are eating the plastic on the back of the benches. We could use some kind of stuff they use for 

horses in a horse stall to keep them from chewing on things. Tom is going to follow up. 

Fishing Pier and kayak launch were approved last month. 

We will leave the porta potties at their locations until winter. 

Matt is still working on restroom building. Brandon Betz said he will look at a cheaper roof and come up 

with some ideas. 
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5th street park 

There remains a water issue for the second straight month. Tom Lueken is investigating it to see how it 

can be resolved. 

Matt made a motion to adjourn the meeting, Mike seconded. All in favor. Meeting adjourned at 5:20 
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Minutes submitted on 13 January 2021 

Matt Weyer 	
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